
FREE bus travel for parents 
this October half term

All day, unlimited travel from�  
27 October until 2 November

Parents, guardians and carers can enjoy 
unlimited free bus travel across the  
West Midlands during these dates.

How to claim

Applications are open from Monday 6 
October until Wednesday 15 October.  
Just scan the QR code (or visit tfwm.org.
uk/october) to apply!

Once applications close, we’ll email you 
with instructions on how to redeem your 
free travel through your Swift account. 


